From: Sue Statz

To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: 3414 Monroe St Development
Date: Wednesday, October 15, 2014 7:17:36 PM

I am pretty sure my opinion isn't going to matter much, however, | cannot stay
silent with regard to the incredibly ugly design of this new development. Monroe
Street is known for its quaint bungalows and small shops - why ruin it with an
eyesore? | would like to meet anyone who says this building is beautiful... Yikes!

Please tell the developer to go back to the drawing board and come up with a
design that fits the neighborhood.

Sincerely,
Sue Statz

Madison, WI
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